
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

RE: TREE-CUTTING PERMIT APPLICATION | FILINVEST HOSPITALITY CORPORATION
1 message

Randolph Quiling <randolph.quiling@filinvesthospitality.com> Mon, Apr 19, 2021 at 9:38 AM
To: forest section <forestsection2016@gmail.com>, "denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com" <denr8888mimaropa@yahoo.com>
Cc: Michael Favorito <michael.favorito@filinvesthospitality.com>, Randolph Quiling <randolph.quiling@filinvesthospitality.com>,
"mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

MA. LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III

Regional Executive Director

Department of Environment and Natural Resources – MIMAROPA Region

1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard,

Ermita, Manila

 

 

Dear Director Ferrer,

 

Greetings from Filinvest Hospitality Corporation!

 

We respectfully write to formalize our query and follow up on the status of our Tree-Cutting Permit application to
the affected trees due to our proposed hotel-and-resort development located in Barangay Bancao-Bancao,
Puerto Princesa City, Palawan.

 

As per update from the Forest Section last 30 March 2021, our application was already forwarded in the Office of
the Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services, for approval and signing. Our last follow up on the status of
our application was last 14 April 2021, but we have not received response yet from your office.

 

Thank you for your usual kind and urgent attention, and we look forward to your favorable response on this
matter.

 

Very truly yours,

 

 

FILINVEST HOSPITALITY CORPORATION

 



 

 

 

From: forest section <forestsection2016@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, 16 March 2021 8:44 AM
To: Randolph Quiling <randolph.quiling@filinvesthospitality.com>
Cc: Michael Favorito <michael.favorito@filinvesthospitality.com>
Subject: Re: TREE-CUTTING PERMIT APPLICATION | FILINVEST HOSPITALITY CORPORATION

 

Received, thank you. 

 

On Tue, Mar 16, 2021 at 8:37 AM Randolph Quiling <randolph.quiling@filinvesthospitality.com> wrote:

Hi Sir,

 

Please see attached copy of SEC Registration – Amended Articles of Incorporation of Filinvest Hospitality
Corporation, for your perusal for the application of Tree-Cutting Permit of our property in Puerto Princesa City,
Palawan.

 

For your reference. Kindly acknowledge upon receipt of this message. Thank you.

 

Best regards,
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From: R4B PENRO Palawan <penropalawan@denr.gov.ph>  
Sent: Thursday, 11 March 2021 1:37 PM 
To: Randolph Quiling <randolph.quiling@filinvesthospitality.com> 
Subject: Re: TREE-CUTTING PERMIT APPLICATION | FILINVEST HOSPITALITY CORPORATION

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam:

Good day!

Kindly confirm receipt of this email.

Thank you.

Yours truly,

 
 
ERIBERTO B. SAÑOS

Provincial Environment

and Natural Resources Officer

 

.............................. .........................

DENR-PENRO Palawan

Bgy. Sta. Monica

Puerto Princesa City

5300 Palawan 

PHILIPPINES

 

Email: penropalawan@denr.gov.ph

Website: www.denrpalawan.tk

 

Telephone Numbers: 

Office of the PENRO +63 (48) 434-8791

Information Desk +63 (48) 433-5638

Planning Office    +63 (48) 433-2050

Cashier's Office   +63 (48) 433-1391  
.............................. .........................

 

 

On Mon, Dec 14, 2020 at 8:52 AM Randolph Quiling <randolph.quiling@filinvesthospitality.com> wrote:
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ERIBERTO B. SAÑOS

OIC, DENR-PENRO Palawan

Barangay Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City,

Palawan

 

 

Dear Mr. Saños,

 

Greetings from Filinvest Hospitality Corporation!

 

In relation to the above-mentioned subject, we would like to inquire if our application for Tree-Cutting Permit
was already endorsed to the Regional Office of DENR MIMAROPA. As per record of CENRO Puerto Princesa,
which is attached herewith, the endorsement from their office was already transmitted to and received by
your office last December 2, 2020.

 

With this, we are requesting for your kind assistance for the copy of PENRO Endorsement Letter to the
Regional Office of the said application. Once we have the document, we can assist your office and CENRO
Puerto Princesa for the follow ups and communications.

 

We are hoping that our request merits your kind assistance and approval. For any clarifications and further
inquiry, please feel free to contact the undersigned.

 

Kindly acknowledge upon receipt of this message. Thank you.

 

Best regards,

 

FILINVEST HOSPITALITY CORPORATION

 

 


